
Summer School on Environmental Psychology (18th – 21st  June 2018) 
at the Baltic Sea - Island of Vilm

40 PhD students and other early-career researchers (e.g., advanced MSc students) in the field of
environmental psychology research are invited to Vilm Island for 3 days of discussion of recent
findings in environmental psychology and the opportunity for further development of
participants’ own research. The summer school takes place at the International Academy for
Nature Conservation on the small picturesque Baltic island of Vilm.

10 graduate students and young scientists will have the opportunity to present their own
empirical research and discuss it with all conference participants. Speakers are selected
based on the quality and thematic fit of their submitted abstracts. The proposed research
should be based on already collected and analysed empirical data, but leave room for further
studies. For these 10 speakers, accommodation and full board will be covered. The deadline for
submission of abstracts is February 28, 2018.
In addition, three internationally renowned researchers have been invited and confirmed as 
Teachers. They will join the discussions and offer a specific workshop within their own field of 
research.

BIRGITTA GATERSLEBEN: When and how is interacting with nature good for us?
CHRISTIAN KLÖCKNER:    Making people change - successes, pitfalls and new pathways of pro-

environmental communication.
KELLY FIELDING: Social identity and the environment

Conference language is English.
Further information about the summerschool:    https://vilmworkshop.jimdo.com/english/

We are looking forward to you, 

Prof. Dr. Gerhard Reese & Anne Römpke, M.Sc.


